From:

To: AC West

Cc: Smith, Pamela L - APHIS;

Subject: New Site for The Marine Mammal Center
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2019 4:18:04 PM
Dear USDA,

I am writing to inform you that The Marine Mammal Center (Custodies No #3768, Cert No. 93-R-
0475) needs to include a new research site to our Registration.

The new site is:

Point of contact at site:
Veterinarian is

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Best

The Marine Mammal Center | 2000 Bunker Road, Fort Cronkhite | Sausalito, CA 94965
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